Texico Conference ASSociation

of Seventh-day Adventists

October 29, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

The Texico Conference Association, legal owner of the property at 494C US Highway
491 in Gallup, New Mexico, agrees its willingness to negotiate with the Good News
Broadcasting Network, Inc., for possible use of the aforenamed property for the purpose
of erecting a radio tower for a new noncommercial radio station that will serve the
Navajo Nation. To that end we wish Good News Broadcasting success in their plan to
provide Good News to the people on the Navajo Nation.

Association Secretary
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